GRANDPARENTS DAYS
Carlisle Elementary School

September 16™ & 17"

We are excited to invite our students and their grandparents to Carlisle Elementary School!
Students and their grandparents will be able to visit classrooms, take part in shared activities,

and visit our book fair!

Grandparents and students should plan to attend on the following dates and times:

Preschool and Kindergarten Monday, September 16, 2024 4:30 pm — 5:30 pm
15t & 2" Grades Monday, September 16, 2024 5:45 pm — 6:45 pm
34 & 4" Grades Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:30 pm — 5:30 pm
5% & 6" Grades Tuesday, September 17, 2024 5:45 pm — 6:45 pm

All guests should park in the large lot between the building and Jamaica Road. Entry will be
through the Main Entrance of the Carlisle Elementary School. Guests should walk straight up
the hallway upon entry to the Elementary Cafeteria. We can’t wait to see all of our students and
their special guests! If you have any questions, please feel free to email your student’s teacher

or contact the Carlisle Elementary Office at (937) 746-8969.




